
 

 

 

To:       EPA Office of Air and Radiation [CPRG@epa.gov] 

From:     Mayor Connie Schroeder, City of Bastrop 

Metro:  Austin‐Round Rock‐Georgetown, TX Metro Area 

Subject:  Notice of Intent to Participate in CPRG Planning Grant from the City of Austin 

On behalf of the City of Bastrop, I am writing in support of the City of Austin’s application to 
participate in the CPRG Planning Grant program. 

The City of Bastrop designates the City of Austin with oversight and responsibility for managing 
grant funds and coordinating activities and deliverables pertaining to the CPRG Planning Grant 
program. The City of Bastrop intends to participate in those activities and the development of 
those deliverables, led by the City of Austin. 

Sincerely, 

Mayor Connie Schroeder 

City of Bastrop 

 


